
410 Bellefonte Street 

PO BOX 433 

Russell, KY 41169 

(606)836-9932   (606)836-4820 

www.gcfcreditunion.virtualcu.net 

 ❖ Scholarship Applications are now 
available. Deadline is Friday, April 6, 
2018. 

❖ A REMINDER:  Statements reflect the 
balance in the account as of March 31, 
2018. Any transactions made after that 
date will be on the next statement 
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ANNUAL BOARD MEETING-JANUARY 31, 2018 NEWS 
MARK JUSTICE WAS ELECTED TO THE BOARD FOR A TWO-
YEAR TERM. 

MEMBERS ARE AS FOLLOWS: 
MIKE HIENEMAN - PRESIDENT 
KAY THOMPSON – VICE PRESIDENT 
PAT ROSE – SECRETARY 
SANDY PACK – TREASURER 
MARK JUSTICE – EDUCATION DIRECTOR 

WE APPRECIATE THEIR SERVICE AND DEDICATION. 
Holiday Hours 

Closed: 

Monday, May 28th, 

Memorial Day 

Wednesday, July 4th, 

Independence Day 

Closing Early: 

@1:00 PM; Friday, June 

29th for bi-annual 

reporting 

 

 
 

THANK YOU FOR your membership 

in our credit union family. WE 

hope that we are meeting your 

expectations. If ever you need 

us, just call or come in and see 

us and we will do everything 

we can to help. 

 

ALSO DON’T FORGET TO CHECK OUT 

OUR FACEBOOK PAGE. 

 

AND WE ALSO HAVE ONLINE 

SERVICES WHERE YOU CAN CHECK 

YOUR BALANCES AND 

TRANSACTIONS. CALL US FOR 

DETAILS IF YOU ARE INTERESTED. 

 

ENJOY THIS SPRING!! 

APRIL, 2018 

 


